
From: Anne Liang 
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2002 3:46 PM 
To: Mike Kuo; CLIENT ADVOCATES 
Cc: Steve Cheng 
Subject: RE: OTC WIRELESS, INC., FCC ID:MKZ0208WODU0E, AN02T2268 
(02U1433) 
 
Hi, Mike,  
 
1. Please see attached cover letter on professional installation. The Users 
Manual had been revised and is attached here;  
 
2. FCC ID was corrected on page 25 in the attached manual; 
 
3. The RF exposure warning statement was added on page 25 of the revised manual.  
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Anne  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: CERTADM  
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2002 2:59 PM 
To: 'mkuo@ccsemc.com' 
Subject: OTC WIRELESS, INC., FCC ID:MKZ0208WODU0E, AN02T2268 
 
 
Notice_content  
 -------------  
Question #1: This equipment is equipped with N type connector which is not the 
unique connector per the requirement stated in section 15.203 of FCC rules.  
Based upon the description of user manual, this equipment may require 
professional installation.  However, in the user manual there is no where 
mentioned professional installation is required.  If this device is required to 
have professional installation, please provide a cover letter to justify 
professional installation requirement and modify the user manual to include such 
requirements. 
 
Question #2: The FCC ID number listed on the page 25 of user manual does not 
match with proposed FCC ID number.  Please explain. 
 
Question #3: The RF exposure warning statement listed in the page 25 of user 
manual does not including the following restriction.  Please add the following 
statement and provide revised user manual. 
 
" This antenna(s) used for this transmitter must not be co-located or operating 
in conjunction with any other antenna or transmitter." 
 
Best Regards 
 
Mike Kuo 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on 
the above referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information 
within 60 days of the original e-mail date may result in application dismissal 
and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also, please note that partial responses 
increase processing time and should not be submitted. Any questions about the 



content of this correspondence should be directed to the e-mail address listed 
below the name of the sender.  
 
 


